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Dear Praying Friends,

Abraham’s life was marked by major events in his life (i.e. leaving land of Ur, birth of Isaac, sacrifice of Isaac, loss of
Sarah). It seems that what helped prepare him for those “big events” (as much as he could be prepared) was what he did
with the Lord on an every day basis. Most of life is living the “boring” ole every day faithfully to the Lord. So, whether

we are students, factory workers, stay at home mothers, or what ever we are, let’s try to be faithful to God today.
This is a very busy time of year with many ministry outreaches and opportunities. Please help us pray about the following:

Prayer Requests:

- For Super Saturday youth event on June 17t

- For After School Bible Clubs at two schools June 20% to June 24

- For the Bob Jones University ministry team as they minister in Townsville and
around North Queensland

- For youth camps for high schoolers and grades 4-7 coming up during school holidays

- The last day of this month will mark two years when our youngest girl, Emmalyn,
passed away due to heart complications. For those of you who have lost loved ones,
you know that it gets “easier” with time, but that you miss them heaps. It does make
going to Heaven that much sweeter.

Praise:
- A Religious Education student and her family have been coming to church for the last month or so.

Other visitors have been attending services.

Some difficulties with RE classes have been worked out.

Thank you for your love, prayers, and gracious financial support. We are praying for you too.

Love,

Kelly, Becca, Bryce, and Clarisse

“... the harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few; Pray ye the Lord of the harvest,
that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.” —
—Matthew 9:37-38




